
Are you planning to 
travel on Christmas Eve?

Due to industrial action, there will be  
significantly reduced services across the rail 
network. Only travel if absolutely necessary  
on Saturday 24 December.

Trains will be busier and finish around 3pm,  
with last trains departing much earlier and  
there will be no services at all in some places.

If you are travelling, please plan ahead and  
if possible, consider travelling another day.
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